
 

 

Cllr Zafar Iqbal together with Local 
Stakeholders In partnership 

with

 

Invites all Tyseley & Hay Mills residents to attend a 
Community Open Day  

12 noon – 7pm 
Tuesday 26th February 2019  

at  
The Memorial Hall 

 Heybarnes Circus Retail Park  
Hay Mills, B25 8DL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

 

If you would like to find out more please contact Cllr Zafar Iqbal, 0121 303 2093 (messages);  
Email: zafar.a.iqbal@birmingham.gov OR Beverly Edmead, Community Governance Team, 
0121 464 4628; email.beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk 

Find out what is 
happening in this 

exciting development 
to transform 

Tyseley & Hay Mills 

Learn about 
the unique 
heritage and 
the Vision to 
Create a 
Destination 

Come and Tell us 
what you would like 
to see and change 
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